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ADVISORY BULLETIN #95 
  

Rating Bureau Announces Appointment of Bonnie Piacentino 
as next Executive Director 

 
 After a nationwide search, the Governing Committee is pleased to announce the appointment 
of Bonnie Piacentino as Executive Director Elect.  Bonnie will join the Bureau in August and will succeed 
Paul Witko as Executive Director following his retirement on December 31, 2022. 
 
 Bonnie is a highly respected thought leader in the workers’ compensation industry with over 
30 years of experience with the Pennsylvania/Delaware Rating Bureaus.  She graduated from Penn State 
University with a Bachelor’s Degree in economics, earned the Workers’ Compensation Professional 
designation, and serves on several industry boards in leadership roles. 
 
 Bonnie has extensive experience in all facets of Bureau operations, with management 
responsibilities in the actuarial, data reporting and IT departments. She has served as COO and Senior VP 
of the PA/DE Bureaus since 2015.  In that role, Bonnie developed and implemented organizational 
strategy, and managed the day-to-day administrative and operational functions of the bureaus.  Her 
background and experience will help ensure the continued success of the NJ Rating Bureau to the benefit 
of all stakeholders.   
 
  Please join me in congratulating Bonnie and welcoming her to NJCRIB. 
 
  
  
 
 
    Joseph Gallagher 
       Chair of Governing Committee 
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